
 
 
 

 
 
 
      July 2, 2013 
 
Ms. Tina M. Merando 
Town of Philipstown 
P.O. Box 155 
238 Main Street 
Cold Spring, NY 10516 
 
Dear Ms. Merando:  
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 17, 2013 to Chairman Allison M. 
Macfarlane concerning the request to have the emergency evacuation zone around Indian Point 
extended from 10 to 50 miles.   

Your submission will be considered for appropriate action. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

/RA/ 
 

 Rochelle C. Bavol 
 Acting Secretary of the Commission  
  


